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August 21, 2024 Via Ariba internet posting 
  (2 Pages) 

 
ADDENDUM No. 2 

REQUEST FOR TENDER ARIBA Doc4703911352 
CLOSING DATE (REVISED):  12:00 NOON (LOCAL TIME), August 29, 2024 

 
For:  Request for Tenders for Generator Replacement at Fire Hall #212 EMS Station #25 

Located at 8500 Sheppard Ave East, Toronto 
 

Please refer to the above Tender Call document in your possession and be advised of the 
following information: 
 
1. QUESTIONS 
 
Q1 – Which points do we need to provide for the generator? It only says to tie in generator to 
existing fire panel spare zones but doesn’t specify which or how many points are needed. 
 
A1 – The generator shall have the following signals (generator common trouble, generator fuel 
valves closed, generator running) tied into the fire alarm panel as noted on E-100 Detail 3 per 
CSA C282. 
 
Q2 – Qty how many bollards? 
 
A2 – No Bollards installation is required currently. If Enbridge requests them to be installed, the 
total cost associated with bollards installation will be paid from the cash allowance. 
 
Q3 – Length x Width x Height of Pad - assumed same structural requirements as generator 
pad? 
 
A3 – Contractor to included the cost for concrete pad for the new/upgraded Enbridge meter 
station as follow: 
 
Reinforced, 8” thick a “slab on grade” concrete pad, size 10’(L) x 4’(W) 
Rebars are to be 10M at 300mm O/C in the middle. 
Min. 8” depth, ¾ Crush stone well compacted is required. 
28 days concrete compression strength to be 32MPa with 4% to 7% air entrainment. 
 
Note: Contractor to confirm with Enbridge the size of the required concrete pad, prior to 
installation. Existing landscaping to be restored to existing conditions. 
 
Please continue to monitor this procurement as further extensions or possible cancellation may 
occur.  Should you have any questions regarding this addendum send via the event message 
board or contact Max Parker by email at Max.Parker@toronto.ca. 



Addendum No. 2  Page 2 of 2 

Bidders must acknowledge receipt of all addenda on the space provided on the submission form 
as per the Process Terms and Conditions, Part 1.7 - Addenda, of the RFT document.  All other 
aspects of the RFT remain the same. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Theodoros Maicantis 

Theodoros Maicantis, Supervisor 
Purchasing & Materials Management Division 


